
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
September 3, 2021 

 
 

Yard Waste Pickup Saturday in the Georgetown/Southbridge Area 

 
Chatham County, GA (September 3, 2021) – Due to the Labor Holiday on Monday, September 

6, 2021, Chatham County Public Works will pick up yard waste in the Georgetown/Southbridge 

area this Saturday, September 4, 2021.  

What: Yard waste pickup in the Georgetown/Southbridge area 

When: Saturday, September 4, 2021 

 

### 

 

Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 

 
 


